
 
What’s happening at Batavia Public Library in May 
Underlined programs indicate online registration required 

Bold programs indicate tickets are required for entry 
 
 

Storytimes  
• Preschool Storytime (ages 4-6): Thurs., May 1, 9:30 am 
• Toddler Time (ages 2-3): Thurs., May 1, 10:30 am 
• Stuffies & Stories (families): Tues., May 6, 6:30 pm 
• Bilingual Storytime (ages 2-6): Tues., May 13, 10:30 am 
• Truck Tales (ages 2-6): Tues., May 20, 10 am 

Sensory & Baby Activities 
• Baby Storytime (ages 0-23 months): Sat., May 10, 10:30 am 
• Sensory Playtime (ages 2-6): Fri., May 16, 10 am 
• Baby Storytime (ages 0-23 months): Fri., May 30, 10:30 am 

For All Ages & Families 
• Chill, Craft, and Color (families): Sat., May 3, 9 am – 5 pm 
• Puzzle Exchange (all ages): Sat., May 10, 10 am – 1 pm 
• LEGO Building Challenge (families): Tues., May 13, 6:30 pm 
• Drop-In Memorial Day Craft (families): Sat., May 24, all day 
• Summer Reading Challenge Kick-Off: Sat., May 31, 11 am – 1 pm 

For Students (grades 1-5) 
• DIY Cactus Garden (grades 5-8): Sat., May 10, 2 pm 
• Artist Adventures (grades 1-5): Mon., May 12, 4:30 pm 
• Cooperative Game Play (grades K-5): Sun., May 18, 2 pm 
• Chess Club (ages 6-14): Tues., May 20, 7 pm 

For Students (grades 6-12) 
• Cricut Make It: Mug Press Class (teens): Thurs., May 1, 4 pm 
• Meet the MakerZone (teens): Sat., May 3, 11 am 
• Volunteer Fair (teens): Tues., May 6, 2 – 6 pm 
• DIY Cactus Garden (grades 5-8): Sat., May 10, 2 pm 
• Finals Study Week Exam Cram (teens): Mon., May 19 – Wed., May 21 (times vary) 
• Crafting Curiosities (teens): Wed., May 21, 6 pm 
• Dungeons & Dragons (teens): Thurs., May 22, 3:30 – 5 pm 
• Teen Chess Club (teens): Tues., May 27, 7 pm 
• International Snack Challenge (grades 8-12): Thurs., May 29, 4 pm 

 
May program registration is open for Batavia Public Library cardholders starting April 17. 

All other cardholders may register starting May 1.  
Contact Youth Services with any questions: (630) 879-1393, ext. 500 
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